February 4, 1991

Dr. Keith McDaniel

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY CCMMISSION
Mail Stop 6-H-3

Fuel Cycle Branch

Div. of Industrial & Medical Nuclear Safety
NMSS

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Keith:

We have completed the survey, clean-up and re-survey of our Revere, Pennsylvania plant site,
Also, core samples are now being processed for analysis.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

William C. Gannon
Radiation Safety Officer
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